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The Minister of Health has issued Regulation No. 28 of 2013 on Affixing Health Warnings and

Information on Tobacco Product Packaging which came into force on 12 April 2013, as a

further implementation of Government Regulation No. 109 of 2012 on Control of Addictive

Substances in the Form of Tobacco Products. The Regulation requires tobacco producers and

importers to affix pictorial health warnings and health information on their tobacco products

packaging.


